Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Business Rates
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I would like to obtain information under the freedom of information act.
Can you please send a full and up to date list of businesses and charities who have become newly liable for business rated between the 6th Oct 2016 to the 24th Oct 2016.  Please include the business name, address, date they became liable, property type and rateable value pls.
Answer:

For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because this information is exempt as it is intended for future publication in line with S22 of the Act.  This letter acts as S17 refusal notice in respect of this part of your request. This data is uploaded to our transparency and open data page every three months. When on this page, scroll down to ‘Data downloads’.  Data you have requested will be updated in the ‘NNDR Live’.
http://www.leicester.gov.uk/your-council/how-we-work/data-protection-and-foia/transparency-and-open-data


You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk

Leicester  
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

